
Naciones Unidas E/CN.17/2001/10/Corr.1

 

Consejo Económico y Social Distr. general
28 de febrero de 2001
Español
Original: inglés

01-26929 (S)    280201    280201
`````````

Comisión sobre el Desarrollo Sostenible
Noveno período de sesiones
16 a 27 de abril de 2001

Carta de fecha 29 de enero de 2001 dirigida al Secretario
General por el Representante Permanente de Indonesia
ante las Naciones Unidas

Corrección

Anexo, párrafo 26

El texto del párrafo debe ser:

“26. The Minister of Energy and Mineral Resources, H.E. Mr. Purnomo
Yusgiantoro, welcomed the guests and representatives to the High-level Regio-
nal Meeting. He noted that the Government of Indonesia attached the highest
priority to the security of energy supply, which was essential for socio-
economic growth and development as well as for protection against environ-
mental degradation. He also noted that the Meeting was timely for instigating a
new vision for international cooperation on energy and sustainable develo-
pment to fulfil long-term energy needs. He also noted the high-level participa-
tion in the Business Forum organized jointly by the Governments of Indonesia
and Australia, as well as in the NGO Symposium organized by ESCAP. He ex-
pressed the hope that those events had provided opportunities for stakeholders
in the energy sector to interact. In concluding, he expressed confidence that the
High-level Meeting would meet its objective.”


